
From: Roscow, Steve
Sent: 5/5/2010 4:52:05 PM

Redacted Homer, TrinaTo:
(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)
RedactedCc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Marin CCA, New Energy Division Data Request

Redact

Thank you. As[RedacJand I discussed indirectly today, I imagine we will need to get on top of this more 
directly once PG&E has responded to the Paul Clanon letter. I gather that will happen no later than 
tomorrow?

Just ballpark, could you tell me what the total number of “opt-outs” actually was?

Steve

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Wednesday, May 05, 2010 2:35 PM 
To: Roscow, Steve; Horner, Trina 
Cc: I Redacted ~|
Subject: RE: Marin CCA, New Energy Division Data Request

Proprietary and Confidential under PU Code 583 Do Not Disclose

Steve,

Per my voicemail yesterday, please find attached PG&E's partial data response to your data request. 
We are continuing to populate the data for the missing fields per your request and hope to have a final 
response to you by Friday.

SB GT&S 0488986



Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Redacted

Redacted
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Regulatory Relations

Redacted

From: Roscow, Steve [mailto:steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, April 30. 2010 2:22 PM 
To: Horner, Trina; I Redacted ~
Cc: [Redacted |
Subject: Marin CCA, New Energy Division Data Request

Hi Trina and Redac

Here is a new data request. Given the urgency, and since I know that PG&E has this data readily 
available, I’d like a response by COB Monday May 3rd.

Let me know the tracking number that you assign to this request.

REQUEST:

Data request re CCA opt-outs in Marin County.

Please provide weekly summaries of “opt-out” data by populating the attached Excel spreadsheet with 
values, in the categories indicated in the spreadsheet.

SB GT&S 0488987

mailto:steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov


END OF REQUEST

Thank you,

Steve Roscow

Program and Project Supervisor

CPUC Energy Division

415-703-1189

SB GT&S 0488988


